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Kumar Nita

From: Donna Bowman <dbowman@klcas.org>

Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 3:27 PM

To: JTPM Exhibits

Subject: Safe Routes to School & Transportation Package

Klamath/Lake Community Action Services would like to send support for Safe Routes to School and the Transportation 

Package HB 2017-3.  Programs like these are paramount to children in rural communities where other forms of 

transportation is not available.  Klamath Falls in particular is in dire need of safe sidewalks.  Many of our neighborhoods 

do not have sidewalks.  In promoting a healthier life style for children, teachers and school administrators, riding a 

bicycle to and from school adds many benefits to health and is good for everyone.   

  

Thanks for your consideration in supporting and passing both of these initiatives.   

  

Respectfully submitted,   

  

  

Donna J Bowman 

Executive Director 

541-882-1950 ext.*813 

klcas.org 

  

 
  


